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Development Policy Manager IR
Warwick District Council ' ' :
Riverside House

Milverton Hill

Leamington Spa

Cv32 5QH

Dear Sir/Madam,

This is my letter of objection to building on Green Belt Land in Blackdown and Old Milverton
as shown in the 2012 Preferred options Plan. This area is an asset to Leamington Spa and
Kenilworth. It is enjoyed by many walkers, runners riders and cyclists and should be
preserved at all costs. What is the noint of desigrating any land as greenbelt if council’s can
simply build on them, especially when there are better alternative brown field sites south of
Leamington. It would be shameful to build here until you have exhausted all alternatives and
checked that the number of houses you require is needed.

Yours Faithfully



